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CERTIFIED MAIL

September 11, 2008

Ms. Anne Holmes
King Co Solid Waste Div
201 S Jackson STE 701
Seattle WA 98104

RE: Termination of Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) Agreement for the
following Hazardous Waste Site: :

Name: SOUTH PARK LANDFILL
Address: 8200 2"° AVE S, SEATTLE WA
Facility/Site No.: 2180

VCP Project No.: NW 0359

Dear Ms. Holmes:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology or we) is terminating the VCP
Agreement for VCP # NW0359 because of inactivity. Since we have not heard from you on the
status of your cleanup and your plan for completing this cleanup, we are terminating the
Agreement. This letter is being sent to you in accordance with the terms of the Agreement.

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at (360) 407-7244.

Sincerely,

| f‘i%.(z £

Nnamdi Madakor, P.G., P.Hg.
Statewide VCP Coordinator
Toxics Cleanup Program, HQ

NNAMDI |. MADAKOR,

NM:td

cc: Russ Olsen, NWRO VCP Unit Manager
Sara Maser, NWRO VCP Data Coordinator
Dolores Mitchell, VCP Fiscal Manager




